
Your Name 

Your Address 

City, State, Zip Code 

Email Address 

Phone Number 

Date 

Customer Service Department 

Airline Name 

Airline Address 

City, State, Zip Code 

Dear Customer Service Team, 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the excessive volume and frequency of 

announcements made during my recent flight on [Flight Number] on [Date]. While I appreciate 

the importance of safety announcements, I found that the number of additional announcements 

significantly disrupted the comfort of the flight. 

The continuous interruptions not only made it challenging to relax but also caused distress 

among passengers. I believe that a more balanced approach to onboard announcements would 

greatly enhance the passenger experience. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I hope to see improvements on future flights. 

Sincerely, 

Your Name 


